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23 October 2018 

 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
I have been informed today that EPI and ELV Management have decided that the 
Park Homes are to be dismantled and moved out of the village.  I do not have any 
information yet on how soon that will be done. 
 
This will be good news for some, but not such good news for others, particularly for 
the Arts and Crafts ladies.  I will be contacting them separately to start a discussion 
on the way forward. 
 
That also leaves unresolved the problems around the recycle and bin wash areas.  
We will continue our discussions around these with Management and inform you as 
soon as we have anything to report.  
 
 
 
Hennie du Preez 
Chairman 
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